
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

November 25, 2013 

 

Quality Improvement Project for SecureBlueSM (HMO SNP) and Blue 
Essentials (HMO-POS) subscribers  
 

Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota and Blue Plus (Blue Cross) is committed to ensuring our SecureBlue 

and Blue Essentials subscribers with diabetes and/or cardiovascular disease have access to quality care. In 

accordance with evidence-based clinical practice guidelines, we are reaching out to targeted subscribers with 

cardiovascular disease who do not appear to have received an annual LDL cholesterol, and diabetic subscribers 

who do not appear to have had an annual LDL cholesterol and/or Hemoglobin A1C this year. 

We are asking Care Coordinators at Blue Cross and our delegated county agencies to contact eligible 

subscribers to assist them in getting these recommended monitoring labs. As a result, our subscribers may 

present to your clinic requesting their annual LDL or A1C testing. As always, thank you for providing excellent 

medical care to our subscribers. 

Questions? 

If you have questions, please contact Dr. Andrea Hillerud, Medical Director – Quality Health Outcomes and 

Informatics at (651) 662-1176. 
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